

Green Meadow Elementary School

234 Schuurman Road, Castleton, NY 12033 Phone (518) 207-2640 • Fax (518) 479-7954 **Daniel G. Garab** *Principal*

September 4, 2020

Dear Kindergarten Parents and Guardians,

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Green Meadow Elementary School!

A "Kindergarten Meet & Greet" has been scheduled for <u>Thursday</u>, <u>September 10th</u>. This will be a time for kindergarten students and their parents/guardians to meet their teacher, visit their new classroom, and drop off supplies. Due to capacity limitations and social distancing requirements, we are unable to accommodate siblings and other friends or relatives. Thank you for your understanding.

Please park in our main parking lot and assemble at the rear of the building at your group's assigned time. Entry will be at the kindergarten wing (rear entrance), located on the Old Post Road side of the building. Staff will be available to guide you. Please use caution as there is construction occurring at the building.

We will begin outside with a brief welcome and introductions, followed by small group classroom tours.

- Mrs. Koch & Mrs. Cornell's students should arrive at 1:00.
- Students assigned to "A Day" should arrive at 1:00.
- Students assigned to "B Day" should arrive at 2:00.

Please note you will be required to complete a health screening form and have your temperature taken prior to entering the building. Masks and social distancing will be required. The health screening form may be completed online, prior to your arrival on September 10th at: https://entry.neric.org/egcsd. We will also have paper copies of the screening that can be completed upon arrival. If you are using the digital screening tool, please complete it on your phone, so you can take a screenshot of your approval to present for entry.

We are looking forward to meeting you and starting the school year!

Sincerely.

Daniel G. Garab

Daniel & Daral

Principal